Membership Committee Minutes
February 11, 2015

Members present: Sandy Ogburn, Chair, Sandra Hicks, Theresa Staley, Gloria Bellamy
Staff present: Will Miller
Sandy mentioned that Keith Greenarch is in the hospital and that the entire committee should remember him and his family in their prayers. Will updated members on his condition.
Agenda items
1. All members affirmed that the 2nd Wednesday of each month was still convenient for them to meet by conference call.
2. Members decided to table discussion about how to present newly endorsed applicants to the entire SILC board until after Sandy and Will meet with Boards and Commissions later this month.
3. Sandy had a suggestion to contact the chair of the Policy Committee to offer our help in deciding what trainings should be provided at our quarterly meetings. Members agreed we should do this since we tend to have knowledge of training needs. Sandy will contact Joshua about this.
4. Many members are terming off this year. Do we need to review each member and invite them back on an individual basis? After discussion from the membership, it was decided that Sandy will include in her report at the April quarterly meeting instructions on how to reapply. The SILC office will provide applications at the April meeting.
Question and Comments
1. Theresa Staley: I checked the references for both Paul and Gerald and all reports were positive.
2. Gloria suggested we stay in contact with applicants as we move through the application process.
3. We decided to send all applications, new and reappointments, at the same time.
4. [bookmark: _GoBack]Gloria Bellamy signed off at 11:15
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:38 a.m.
Respectfully submitted, Sandy Ogburn
